
 



 

 

 



               
My favourite memory of the 

lockdown was receiving emails from 

my class and talking to them over 

the phone. It was lovely to hear how 

you were and about all the amazing 

things you were doing.  

Mrs C 

My favourite lockdown memories were 

having lots of time to read – both 

books and many lovely messages from 

2G! I will also remember fondly all of 

the wonderful sunshine and spending 

as much time outside as possible. I 

especially enjoyed ‘Sports Week’ and 

finding out how all of the children in 

2G kept active! 

- Miss Glaves 


